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Recommended Draft

I am opposed to the proposal to turn Fields Park into a tent-friendly location. This park is used and
loved by so many in the Pearl district for their exercise and recreation. It would truly be a shame to
turn it into a camp for the homeless. I do have an appreciation for their struggle in this pandemic but
cannot agree that turning Fields Park into a tent camp is the best solution for them or the broader
community.
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